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April 20, 2009 
 
Mr. Dennis Rocks, P.E., CFM 
Leonard Jackson Associates 
26 Firemans Memorial Drive 
Pomona, N.Y.  10970 
 
Dear Mr. Rocks: 
 
 In reference to our conversation regarding the Patrick Farms retention ponds that 
are proposed to be maintained by the Town of Ramapo, there were several issues 
discussed; 
 

1) Fences to be installed around all of the ponds and to be keyed the same to prevent 
dumping and wind blowing objects into the ponds. 

2) Some type of permanent access point for the ponds. 
3) The funding of some type of equipment to clean the ponds. 

 
In the event that I forget to mention, please give me a call. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anthony Sharan 
Supt. of Highways 

 
 

ANTHONY SHARAN 
Superintendent of Highways 

ROBERT RALSTON 
Assistant General Foreman 

 

Town of Ramapo 
Highway Department 

      
26 Pioneer Avenue 

Tallman, New York 10982 
(845) 357-0903 

Fax: (845) 357-8197 

EDWARD O’CARROLL 
Assistant General Foreman 

 
JOHN MEYER, JR. 

Foreman 
THOMAS DEMONT 

Foreman 
W. SCOTT POLEN 

Foreman 
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MILLER
ASSOCIATES, INC.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
10 North Street, Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-4400       265-4418 fax         www.timmillerassociates.com

March 9, 2009 

Ms Kathy Ann Briggs - Land Agent
Columbia Gas Transmission, LLC
4800 Freemansburg Avenue
Easton PA, 18045

Re: Patrick Farm Columbia Gas Easement

Dear Ms. Briggs, 

I was referred to your office by Mr. Bob Schini. Scenic Development LLC, is
conducting the environmental review in anticipation of a residential development
project known as Patrick Farm located south of the US Route 202 and NYS Route
306 intersection, in the Town of Ramapo, NY. The project site is approximately 208.5
acres. As shown on the enclosed plan there is an existing easement to the Columbia
Gas Company which crosses the property. 

Mr. Schini sent me the general guidelines for development within an easement and
he indicated that your office would review our plans and send a letter authorizing
utility and driveway crossings of the easement. 

Kindly review the attached plan forward me an authorization letter to construct the
proposed project according to your guidelines. 

Please feel free to call me with any questions. 

Sincerely,

Ann Cutignola, AICP
Senior Planner
TIM MILLER ASSOCIATES, INC.

C:  Yecheil Lebovits
      Dennis Rocks
    





10 North Street, Cold Spring, New York  10516         Phone (845) 265-4400                   Fax (845) 265-4418  

March 9, 2009

Orange & Rockland Utilities
New Business Development
390 Route 59
Spring Valley, NY 10977

Re: Orange & Rockland Utility Easement on Patrick Farm 

Dear Sir:

Scenic Development, LLC is conducting the environmental review in anticipation of
construction of a residential project located south of the intersection of US Route 202 and
NYS Route 306 in the Town of Ramapo, NY, known as Patrick Farm. The project site is
approximately 208.5 acres and there is an existing overhead utility easement to Orange and
Rockland on site as shown on the enclosed plan. 

Kindly review the plan and send me a letter regarding construction as shown on the
proposed plan in the vicinity of the easement. 

Please feel free to call me with any questions.

Sincerely, 

Ann Cutignola, AICP
Senior Planner
TIM MILLER ASSOCIATES, INC.

TIM
MILLER
ASSOCIATES, INC.                                        
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